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Provision of Information on Non-Consolidated Results of Orders Received and Net Sales 

 

Since its listing, Harmonic Drive Systems Inc. (the “Company”) has voluntarily disclosed its non-consolidated 
financial results as “Notice Regarding Non-Consolidated Results of Orders Received and Net Sales” separately from its 
consolidated financial results to help investors understand the Company’s business conditions. However, in addition to 
such information, the Company has already provided more detailed numerical data and other supplementary information 
widely to investors by posting them on its website. With regard to orders received and net sales of the Harmonic Drive 
Systems Group, considering the fact that the ratio of consolidated results to non-consolidated results has recently 
increased compared to the past, we have decided to disclose the information on a consolidated basis, which more 
accurately represents the actual status of the company. Accordingly, starting from the current period (the first quarter of 
the fiscal year ending March 31, 2023), we have decided to discontinue the disclosure of the “Notice Regarding Non-
Consolidated Results of Orders Received and Net Sales,” and to position non-consolidated information as supplementary 
information to the consolidated information, which will be summarized and posted on the Company website. 

 
 

1. Website address for publication of non-consolidated orders received and net sales 
URL: https://www.hds.co.jp/english/ir/achievements/accounts/ 

 
2. Publication date 

To be posted within a day or two of the earnings announcement 
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